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Mining and Energy Union - South Western District Branch 
Sent via email: ADavey@meusw.org.au  
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Dear Andrew Davey 

Mining and Energy Union - South Western District Branch 
Financial Report for the year ended 31 December 2023 – (FR2023/272) 

 
I acknowledge receipt of the financial report for the year ended 31 December 2023 for the Mining and Energy 
Union - South Western District Branch.  The documents were lodged with the Fair Work Commission (the 
Commission) on 17 June 2024. 

The financial report has now been filed. You are not required to take any further action in respect of the report 
lodged.  

Reporting Requirements 

The Commission website provides a number of factsheets in relation to the financial reporting process and 
associated timelines.  The website also contains the section 253 reporting guidelines and a model set of 
financial statements.   

The Commission recommends that reporting units use these model financial statements to assist in complying 
with the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009 (RO Act), the section 253 reporting guidelines and 
Australian Accounting Standards.  Access to this information is available via this link. 

If you have any queries regarding this letter, please call 1300 341 665 or email regorgs@fwc.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Fair Work Commission 
 

mailto:ADavey@meusw.org.au
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https://www.fwc.gov.au/registered-organisations/running-registered-organisation/financial-reporting
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Mining and Energy South Western District Branch 

ABN 49 954 293 181  

 

Designated Officer’s Certificate for the year ended 31st December, 2023 

 

I, Andrew Davey being the Secretary of the Mining and Energy South Western District Branch certify 
that:- 

 

• the documents lodged herewith are copies of the full report for the Mining and Energy South 
Western District Branch for the period ended 31st December, 2023 referred to in s.268 of the 
Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009: and 

 

• the full report was provided to members of the reporting unit on 26th March, 2024 after 
adoption of the accounts by the Board of Management on 25th March, 2024  

 

• the full report was supplied through our union website and Lodge Executive with the last votes 
closing date Monday 29th April, 2024 in accordance with s.266 of the Fair Work (Registered 
Organisations) Act 2009 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Andrew Davey 

District Secretary 

Dated:  17th June 2024  

 

 


